
Dear Brothers  

  

Hope this email finds you and your family doing well , we are all well winter months are starting 

now , so days are a bit cooler which is nice in our climate . 

  

I am writing on behalf of our brethren in Zimbabwe , I sent a full drought update around the end 

of March I needed to raise $20160 to feed the brethren that needed help in Zimbabwe for the 

next period of 4 months .I delivered the last maize last week in Zimbabwe and was trying to 

secure enough funds so that on my next trip in which will be in next week I can once again 

secure the maize and the price for at least the 4 months for now . 

  

I have managed to raise from March $9020 balance still needed $11140 .I am asking for any help 

towards this if in any position to help at this time . 

  

I would really appreciate your effort in this , so we can help these brethren . 

  

Please greet your family and all the good brethren  

  

I thank you in Advance  

  

In Christian Love  

  

Warren 

  

Ivy also sends her love and greetings to your wife and family . 

 


